
 

 

 
Freedom of Information Request:  Our Reference   CTHB_410_19 

 
You asked:  

   
Under the freedom of information act please send across a full list of 

subcontractors along with contact information working on the Prince Charles 

Hospital Development. 
 

Our response: 
 

Under Section 21 of the Act, Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board is not 
required to provide information in response to a request if it is already reasonably 

accessible to you. The information you requested is available within the Disclosure 
Log on the Cwm Taf Morgannwg University Health Board web site. For ease of 

access I have attached a link directly to the information below:  
 

 Ref: CTHB_157_19 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://cwmtaf.wales/foi/disclosure-log/
http://cwmtaf.wales/foi/disclosure-log/
http://cwmtaf.wales/
https://cwmtafmorgannwg.wales/foi/disclosure-log-documents/?drawer=Disclosure%20Log*2019*05%20MAY

